
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1214 
 

Asked on 13 October 2021 
 
 

MR R MOLHOEK ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS 
(HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise how much money has been allocated by the Gold Coast Waterways 
Authority for dredging activities on the Gold Coast for the 2021–22 financial year (reported 
separately by body of water)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Southport for the question. 
 
Gold Coast Waterways Authority’s 2021–22 Waterways Management Program includes a total 
of $6,755,000 of dredging funds for the current financial year, divided by body of water as follows: 
 Coomera Dredge Sediment Management Facility – $485,000 
 Main Channel North Dredging Project – $140,000 
 West Crab Island (North) Dredging Project – $940,000 
 Gold Coast Seaway, North Channel and South Channel Dredging Project – $5,190,000. 

 
 


